
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
Workshop Session 
January 11, 1977 

Mr. Tate called the meeting to order at 8:00 p. m. 

Attendance: Mr. Roland McSherry, Mr. James P. Hickey, Mr. llinnis Donnellan, 
Mr. Jeffrey T. Siler, Mr. George J. Schottmiller, Mr. Michael V. Thill, Mr. 
Elmer C. Tate, Jr. Also present: Mr. Garth Reynolds, City Planner; Mr. 
Robert Farquhar, Law Director. 

Mr. Reynolds gave the Commission members copies of the revised Architectural 
Preservation District regulations. He advised the Commission that a group of 
businessmen located in the APD had formed a group and are working with the Board 
of Architectural Review on the regulations since they feel they are too restrictive. 
Mr. Frazee has been appointed chairman of the group. 

Mr. Reynolds suggested that although the Planning Commission had held public 
hearings and done extensive review of the APD ordinance over the past several 
months, this new group be given a week to give their input since they are involved 
in the AP D already. 

Mr. Reynolds also reviewed the Planning Commission's areas of responsibility 
for the different types of applications. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p. m. 


